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Hillhead Primary School

110 Otago Street

Glasgow

G12 8NS

0141-339-1365
office@hillhead-pri.glasgow.sch.uk

www.hillheadprimaryglasgow.org

16 March 2018
Dear Parent/Carer

Glasgow Sumdog Challenge

Today sees the launch of Glasgow’s citywide Sumdog Challenge. This challenge will remain open until Sunday 25th March. All P3 – P7 children are welcome to participate. 

All pupils can access the challenge at home by logging onto their account and clicking on the challenge tab. You can access further details if you use the following link https://www.sumdog.com/enter_contest. 

All of the work completed by pupils this week during the challenge will go towards a class total and this will be collated centrally. 

Please note this is a voluntary activity but will count as the final piece of homework before the Spring Break. If your child is unable to access Sumdog at home please let their class teacher know and we will make arrangements for him/her to have time in school to be involved should he/she wish to participate. 

Yours sincerely

Francis Donaghy

Head Teacher


